
ADMINISTRATIVE BOARD MEETING 
Luke Memorial United Methodist Church 

November 27, 1984 

The Administrative Board of Duke Memorial United Methodist Church 
held a meeting November 27 , 1984 at 7:30 p.m. in the Bradshaw Room 
with 42 members attending. Dr . C. Fred Clark, Chairman presided. 

Pa-stor Tom Faggart opened the meeting with prayer. 

The previous minutes were approved as mailed. 

The A nnual Report of the Committee on Finance was presented by 
James A. Long. He recommended its adoption and it was accepted 
and is filed with minutes. 

The Chairman recognized the following Retiring Board Members : 
Clarence Bailey, Hershel Caldwell, Jr., Carol Chewning, B. I . Cooke, 
R. L. Forrester, Will Drake , Betty Frederick, Anne Garrard, J. V. Hoyle, 
Bill Martin , Lynn Porter, Dottie Ritchie, Bill Sewell, Carolyn Shipp 
and Tom Walker. 

The meeting adjourned for Charge Conference at 8 p.m. 

NEXT BOARD lVli!::ETING will be 
at 7:30 p.m. January 8, 1985 
ih the Bradshaw Room. 
You are urged to attend! 

Respectfully submitted, 

C. Free Clark, Chairman 

Loris B. Blalock, Secretary 




